
 

Carlisle High School                                                                 

Seniors Baccalaureate Service 

 

 

April 15, 2024 

 

 

Dear Graduate (and Parents), 

 

Congratulations!  We are so proud of you!  It is a great honor that you have reached this milestone of graduation 

from High School.  Now you are heading to another chapter of your life. 

 

It is at this time that you will want to thank many people for all they have done to help you get this far.  A country 

that allows us to get an education, a group of educators that work hard to provide that education and a family that 

supports you. 

 

That is why we wish to conduct a Baccalaureate service for you, your friends and family.  Will you join us on 

Tuesday, May 21 at Hillcrest Baptist Church, 820 Central Avenue, to thank God for all He has done?  This will 

be a community worship service with other local churches participating.  The speaker will be Pastor Chris Bowles 

of Hillcrest Baptist Church.  Pastor Chris is over the Youth and Family Ministries of Hillcrest. 

 

If you are able to attend, please plan to be here by 6:30 p.m. (service will begin at7:00 p.m.), to meet all together 

before marching in.   Please bring along your cap and gown. 

 

An RSVP would be great but not necessary to attend.  

 

If you have any questions please call our church office at 746-4248.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Community  Leaders 

 

 

http://www.carlisleindians.org/

